
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 24th April 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Well done — you have survived another week of lockdown and home 

schooling. Give yourself a pat on the back, or something rewarding to 

drink! 

All the staff fully appreciate (and believe me they really do) that you 

working or running a household, as well as trying to home school your 

child, is a very challenging juggling act. The teachers and I have been 

delighted to receive feedback from so many of you via Seesaw about 

the learning tasks attempted or completed at home, as well as some of the additional projects 

you have undertaken. If you need more books to read or another exercise book to write in, 

contact the office. 

However, there are some of you whom we have not heard anything from, either via Seesaw, 

email or telephone, and this concerns us. We want to make sure that all of our pupils are safe 

and engaged in some meaningful learning or practice at home.  

When school does eventually re-open, we will ascertain the gaps in your child’s knowledge and 

understanding across the curriculum. In the meantime, we want to hear from you about the 

home learning set and how your child is or is not coping with it -  and it’s perfectly OK if they are 

not! Please do not be embarrassed or feel awkward about contacting us. We are all in this 

together and we want to hear from you!  

If you have any questions about school generally or home learning, please contact the main 

office which is now open until 12:15pm only, drop us an email at 

office@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk or Seesaw your child’s class teacher.   

Take care and stay safe -  we all miss you dearly! 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

 

A week of learning in 

and out of Regis! 

Any other business: 

I am very sad to announce that Miss Denning will be leaving Corsham Regis at the end of 

the Summer Term. Sian has taken on an early years post in another school starting in 

September. I am sure you will join me in congratulating her and wishing her the best of 

luck with the rest of her career. 


